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24 February 2017 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements 
regarding upcoming events at your school for the week of Feb. 27th – March 3rd.  
 
The Loch Lomond School Online Clothing store is now open and the closing date of March 5th is fast 
approaching. From hoodies to winter toques, there is a nice selection of items you can shop and show 
your lion pride! You can shop for your favorite new Loch Lomond School threads by clicking the link 
featured on this talkmail letter (also posted to our school website), visiting the Loch Lomond Home & 
School FB Page or dropping by to view our Loch Lomond Twitter feed @LochLomondNB: 
https://lochlomond.itemorder.com/sale?read_message=true 
 
The Loch Lomond Home & School Winterfest Week will take place from Feb. 27th – March 3rd. Every day 
next week is a themed week and information notices have been sent home with each student. Thank 
you to our Home & School Assoc. for sponsoring this Winterfest event: 
     
     • Mismatched Monday - dress in mismatched clothes, socks and shoes to look as mismatched as you can! 
     • Teddy Bear Tuesday - wear your favorite Pajamas and bring along your favorite teddy bear. 
     • Wacky Hair Wednesday - come styling your wackiest hair style! 
     • Throwback Thursday - dress from another decade (50’s, 60’s, 70’s, etc…) 
     • Finally Friday - It’s the last day before March Break. Come dressed in your favorite fancy fashions! 
 
 

Tuesday, Feb. 28th Grade 5 students will be participating in week six of the ten week D.A.R.E. program. 
This drug abuse resistance education course is delivered by a police officer form the Saint John Police 
Force. For more information please contact your child’s teacher. 
 

Wednesday, March 1st students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride 
treatment to help keep that smile strong and bright!  

As a reminder, Friday, March 3rd is the last day of school prior to March Break (March 6th – 10th). 

 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton 
Principal (Acting) 
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